
PRESBYTERIAN MISSION AGENCY BOARD 

September 17-19, 2014 

Theology, Worship, and Education Ministry Area 

 

1 

ITEM C.205 

FOR INFORMATION 
 

 

UPDATE ON BELHAR CONFESSION 

 

 

The Belhar Confession was approved by the General Assembly to be sent to the presbyteries for their 

affirmative two-thirds majority vote. The Special Committee on the Confession of Belhar has been 

dismissed, but they are continuing to advocate for Belhar and will be available to speak to presbyteries as 

Belhar is being considered.  The many resources produced are available at www.pcusa.org/Belhar.  There 

will be a one-day conference on Belhar at Montreat Conference Center on October 17, 2014. 
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